RANDOLPH PLANNING & ZONING

BOARD MEETING

RICH COUNTY COURTROOM
February 22, 2012
7:00 PM, Recorded Olympus Recorder File A 11
Board Members Present: 





Glenn Smith








Pauline Ward








Christine Adams(TB rep)








Don Dalke









Jayson Limb




    
            Lana Peart (clerk)
Absent:  Tammy Hoffman
Others Present:  Nathell Hoffman, Bill Wilson, Wyatt Wilson, Cally Leavitt, Charlene McLean, Clayton Webb
Glenn Smith called meeting to order at 7:15 pm.  

The floor was then turned over to Cindy Gooch to explain the purpose of the meeting and the ordinances to be reviewed tonight.  She began by explaining the Master Plan and how it fit into the ordinance work that we are doing.  
The board then began work on Chapter 5, Establishment of Zones.  The new zones were explained and the purpose for adding a Residential-Agriculture Mixed Zone allowing lots of a minimum of ¼ acre.  The wording describing this zone, specifically the word semirural, was questioned by Chris Adams and several in the audience.  It was agreed that a definition of terms section needed to be added so that semirural could be adequately and completely defined.  The board could then decide if they wanted to use it in this particular situation.  The Multifamily Zone was explained and the zoning boundary lines were briefly discussed.  
The dialogue then moved on to Chapter 6, Residential Zones.  Each particular use and activity was discussed by the board with comments and questions from the guests being welcomed.  The board decided a standard for each one.  Each permitted and conditional use will be clearly spelled out in the final draft, available for public inspection and discussion, before approval.  

They then went over the setbacks, lot widths, density, and structure requirements with a few minor changes.  Once again, this will be available for complete review before the final approval.  

It was decided to wait until next month to go over Chapter 7, Commercial and Light Industrial Zones.  

The meeting was brought to a close at 8:40 pm.  The motion to adjourn was made by Pauline, seconded by Glen, unanimously approved.    

The next meeting was scheduled for March 7, 2012, at 7:00 pm.  The word will continue on the new ordinance.  
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